Dear Parent/Carer,

R.E.  XXXX ‘s Asthma Medication

We are writing to let you know that XXXX’s asthma medication will soon expire. It is very important that we have in-date medication for your child so that they can have it in case of an asthma attack. We are not able to use out of date medication as it may be ineffective and may cause harm. 

Could you please contact XXXX’s GP urgently to get a prescription for their inhalers and / or spacer. Children’s medications are all free on the NHS. The medication needs to be labelled with their full name and date of birth, in the original pharmacy packaging.

We hope that their inhaler/s and spacer are on a repeat prescription and can be easily issued. Please contact us if you are having any problems accessing your GP practice or getting the medication.

Yours sincerely,

Amina Farah

Paediatric Asthma Community Specialist Nurse
Tynemouth Road Health Centre
Tynemouth Road
N15 4RH



